
	

	 	

December	2023	

Staff News 

Our hardworking team recently enjoyed a well-deserved Christmas night out, we would like 
to thank every single member of staff for all their dedication and hard work throughout the 
year. A nursery is only as good as the staff that work in it, and we are very lucky to have 

“Simply the Best” team around.  

We would also like to welcome Angel to our team, Angel was once a Tiny Tot herself at 
nursery and was looked after by several members of the team, Angel has settled in lovely 

within the Preschool area of the nursery.  

 

You may have noticed at the bottom of our car park, 
near the out of school building, we have a ‘Dragon 

Bags’ clothes recycling bank. Dragon bags is a 
fundraising scheme that helps nurseries across Wales 

raise funds through textile recycling. We held a 
meeting with the children from the out of school to see 
what they would like to purchase for the outdoor area, 
with the funds raised. With the help of your donations, 
we have raised enough money from the last couple of 
collections to purchase two new go karts, as requested 
by our children! We are sure they will have lots of fun 

whizzing around the garden on them! 

The	children	and	staff	looked	fabulous	in	their	
Christmas	jumpers,	we	managed	to	raise	£32.10	which	

has	been	donated	to	Save	the	children	charity.	

	

	

We	also	raised	£5	for	Children	in	Need,	which	has	been	
donated.	Thank	you	for	your	continued	support!		

	

Thank	you	for	all	of	your	generous	
donations	towards	the	Prestatyn	and	
Meliden	foodbank.	The	foodbank	will	
be	very	grateful	for	the	donations,	
which	will	go	towards	creating	

Christmas	hampers	for	local	families.	
Thank	you	for	continued	support!	

	



	

	

Tina	has	recently	retired	from	her	role	at	NDNA	as	a	Trustee	
for	Wales,	Tina	has	been	a	Trustee	for	nearly	25	years,	during	
this	time,	Tina	has	worked	hard	to	build	relationships	with	
national	and	local	governments	as	well	other	childcare	
organisations	to	develop	quality	childcare	within	Wales.	
Although	Tina	has	retired	as	a	trustee	from	NDNA,	she	will	

remain	a	member	of	all	Wales	policy	committee,	a	member	of	
the	NDNA	Quality	counts	Accreditation	panel,	and	a	judge	for	

NDNA	annual	awards.	

The	children	and	staff	were	
treated	to	a	wonderful	firework	
display	to	celebrate	Bonfire	

night!	

Christmas	shut	down.		

As	the	nursery	is	closed	for	a	full	week	over	the	Christmas	period,	it	is	not	possible	to	swap	any	
sessions.	If	attendance	has	been	continuous	since	the	previous	September,	these	days	can	be	

banked	and	used	throughout	the	following	year.		This	is	subject	to	your	account	being	fully	paid	up	
on	1st	January.		The	following	refund	entitlements	during	this	period	apply-	

• Continuous	full-time	attendance	since	the	previous	June	will	be	entitled	to	a	50%	refund.		
• Continuous	full-time	attendance	since	the	previous	September	will	be	entitled	to	25%	refund.		

Unfortunately,	there	is	no	refund	entitlement	if	your	child	has	been	in	full	time	attendance	for	less	
than	three	months.	All	refunds	must	be	applied	for	in	writing	from	1st	February	and	are	subject	to	

your	account	being	fully	paid	up	over	the	Christmas	period.	

	

	

• Nursery	will	close	at	6pm	on	Friday	22nd	December	2023	and	reopen	at	7am	on	Tuesday	2nd	
January	2024	

• Flying	Start	and	30	hour	funded	children,	will	be	funded	from	2nd	January	(Tuesday)	2024.	
• Early	Entitlement	10	hour	funded	children,	will	be	funded	from	8th	January	(Monday)2024.	

	

We	would	like	to	take	this	opportunity	to	thank	you	all	for	your	continued	support	throughout	2023,	
we	have	had	an	extremely	busy	and	productive	year	and	have	lots	of	exciting	plans	for	2024!	

We	wish	you	all	a	restful	Christmas	and	a	very	Happy	new	year!	

Best	Wishes	from	the	Tiny	Tots	Team	xx	

	


